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April 30, 2020

Gail A. Braverman, CFO

Skaggs-Walsh

Division of the Energy Conservation Group, LLC
119-02 23" Avenue

College Point, NY 11356

Dear Ms. Braverman,
The Department of Surgery and | thank you for your most generous charitable donation
of $500.00 to provide lunch for our health care workers. The food was very much

appreciated by the staff on our surgical floor as well as in the operating room.

We chose these two areas of the hospital as Dr. Pauline Lask cares for patients in both
of these locations.

If | may ever be of assistance to you or your family, please do not hesitate to contact
me.

Many thanks,

Antho/@?‘l' ortolani, M.D.



